
 
 
 

 
 
 
Riverview Set to Launch New and Secure Photo Sharing Platform 
 
 
Riverview School District’s IT department is making significant strides in enhancing student privacy and 

community engagement with the integration of Vidigami, a photo management system tailored for 
schools. The initiative aims to provide a secure platform for sharing and celebrating school memories. 
 
Vidigami is set to become a central part of the Riverview community’s digital experience, with final 
adjustments currently being made by the district’s IT team and staff invites to the platform being delivered 
via email today. The app is designed specifically with privacy at the forefront, ensuring that all content is 
safely managed and accessible only to authorized members of the school community. 
 
“The introduction of Vidigami is a game-changer in how we handle photos and videos within our schools,” 
said Riverview's IT Director, Chris Collins. “It allows us to keep these memories within a secure 
environment while engaging our students and their families in a meaningful way.” 
 
Vidigami is unique because it becomes more effective as more people participate. It relies on the 
contributions of students, teachers, and parents to populate its galleries, making it a rich repository of the 
school’s vibrant life. The system tags and organizes images, making them easy to find and share within 
the approved community, all while strictly adhering to student privacy guidelines. 
 
The school district will soon be sending out links to students, parents, and staff so they can start using 
Vidigami. “This isn’t just about storing photos; it’s about building a community archive that grows and 
evolves with our students,” added Collins. “Vidigami provides a platform where school events, daily 
activities, and special milestones are preserved safely and securely.” 
 
All Riverview staff are encouraged to look out for the vidigami link in their email inboxes so you can get 
started contributing today! 

 

https://vidigami.com/

